
Dear Parents and Families of  School, 

At  we highly value and are committed to fostering a safe and loving learning environment for 
our students. Communicating home about issues that impact our school community is critical to 
maintaining strong partnerships with families. 

Last night, during our virtual  celebration, an unknown party gained 
access to the Zoom meeting and began verbalizing hate speech. The offender also drew an antisemitic 
symbol on the screen that 




